
  

  

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Mayor Don Keil and the Seguin City Council  

  Doug Faseler, City Manager 
 

From: Kyle Kramm, Main Street and CVB Director           

Subject: Downtown Parking Regulations 

Date:  May 8, 2017  

 

After enforcement of the two-hour parking began, a few requests came in from downtown 

businesses for possible changes to a few parking locations.  The following requests have 

been received by staff: 

All Day to Two Hour: 

 200 block of South Crockett – three parking spaces in front of Cage & Kalkwarf 

 300 block of East Donegan – three parking spaces in front of Magnolia Hotel 

Two Hour to All Day: 

 200 block of East Nolte – north side of the block  

Additionally, staff also proposes that vehicles with handicap placards, both hanging and 

license plates, be exempt from the two hour regulation as several businesses have 

employees with physical limitations with walking and need to park in the two-hour 

spaces.    

The Main Street Advisory Board has discussed these changes and anticipates approval at 

the May 11 board meeting.   

 


